Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
Division of Volunteer and Community Services
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Department of Elder Affairs, Elder Rights Bureau announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: August 27, 2009, 9:30 a.m. – 12:00 Noon (EDT)

PLACE: Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Statewide technical assistance initiative addressing elder abuse for criminal justice personnel and the professionals working with elders.

This meeting published in the Florida Administrative Weekly on August 14, 2009 has been cancelled.

For more information, you may contact: Larry E. Baxter, Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-7000, (850)414-2000, Email: baxterl@elderaffairs.org.
